The Dean Allison Public Service
Internship was created to honor Dean
Allison, the City’s Public Works Director
from September 2015 to March 2016
before his life was tragically cut short.
He embraced the ideals of public
service and transparency in his brief
time with the City. Dean focused on the
needs of the public and worked
effectively with individuals and groups
throughout San Rafael to respond
decisively to a broad spectrum of needs
both large and small in a creative and
community focused way. This
internship, focused on public service,
celebrates his life and his time serving
the citizens of San Rafael.

"Seeing his legacy not just at Public
Works but throughout the City of San
Rafael inspires me to continue learning,
growing, and maRing a difference in the
community."

- Former Dean Allison Intern



